
From: Margaret Nardone [mailto:margaret.nardone@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 4:17 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Pamela: 
 
I would like to submit my opinion of Northern Pass coming through Concord, NH. 
 
First, I would like to say that I am not for Northern Pass at all.  They will do no good for the 
State.  However they will create a terrible eyesore! 
 
As far as passing through Concord, I believe that they should bury every foot of line coming 
through.  This is the State capital and they want to make it look as bad as if there were oil rigs set 
up!  It would look horrible and nobody would be proud to say that they live here because they 
were stupid enough to allow this to happen. 
 
Margaret Nardone 
12 Pine Acres Road, ste. 1219 
Concord, NH 03301 
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